
Deep South Chapter Report for HPS
Society Year 2010-2011

General Information

Official Year: July - June

Mailing Address:
Radiation Safety Office
Louisiana State University
Baton Rouge, LA 70803-5820
day@lsu.edu

Dues Information:
Plenary: $10.00
Associate: n/a
Student: $5.00
Emeritus: n/a
Life: n/a
Affiliate: n/a

Charter Date: 1966

Science Teacher Workshop? yes
Held: Periodically
Last workshop: around 2000
Average number of teachers attending: 20-25

Collaboration with other societies? yes
Collaborations: Louisiana Nuclear Society LSU Student Chapter
Health Physics Society

Web site: http://hpschapters.org/deepsouth/

Chapter Leadership & Officers

President: Lorraine Day
President-elect: Charles Wilson
Secretary: Vacant
Treasurer: Daryn Bovard (non-HPS)
Board Member: Wei-Hsung Wang
Board Member: Roy Parker (non-HPS)
Board Member: L Max Scott

1



Science Teacher Coordinator: Wei-Hsung Wang
Board Member: Richard Teague

Director Liaison: Patricia L. Lee

Chapter Incorporation & Exempt Status

Applied for Incorporation? no

Applied for an Employer Identification Number? no

Insurance? no

Willing to share IRS paperwork? yes

Chapter Membership & Certifications

HPS Members: 10
non-Members: 15
Total: 25

ABHP Certified: 2
NRRPT Certified: 1

Meetings/Activities:
Meetings/Activities
(Aug-10 to Jul-11)

Aug ’10 Meeting Topic: New Nuclear (joint w/ASME)
Type: Technical
Speaker: James Sabin
Attendance: 9

Sep ’10 Meeting Topic: Risky Business: The Price of Life -
Ethics
Type: Technical
Speaker: Paul A. Sicard - Entergy
Attendance: 10

Oct ’10 Meeting Topic: NRC- Senior Health Physicist
Type: Technical
Speaker: Dr. Janine Katanic, CHP
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Attendance: 15

Feb ’11 Meeting Topic: Pit Disassembly and Conversion Project:
Radiological Design Considerations
Type: Annual, Joint
Speaker: Kathy Pryor
Attendance: 17

Apr ’11 Meeting Topic: ICRP 103
Type: Technical
Speaker: Charles Wilson and Daryn Bovard
Attendance: 12

Comments

The Chapter is working on 2 large projects at this time. We are
working on a joint meeting with the Atlanta Chapter and others in
the Destin Florida area in October and we are also trying to
host a vendor’s meeting for all of LSU in September. Next week
we will sponsor a luncheon for members of the LSU student chapter
in an effort to gain more members [free lunch]. These items were
not included in the report format provided. Respectfully
sumitted, Lorraine Day, PhD, HPS Fellow President Deep South
Chapter

This Chapter report was created on 19 May 2011 by Lorraine Day.
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